
Maintenance of Open Spaces at Earlsfield 

The land actually belongs to a company in 

London, not the parish. The company refuses 

to do anything about maintenance or grass 

cutting, so the parish council stepped in last 

year to prevent an eyesore. 

Obviously, the money that we get from council 

tax can only go so far, we are a small parish. 

We took the decision that the parish could 

only afford 3 cuts this year. 

If the company would pass the open spaces 

onto the parish council, we could, for 

example, put up swings etc, and raise money 

from the precept for grass cutting. 

Please help by asking the County and District 

Councillors to put pressure on the holding 

company to face up to their responsibilities. 

Colin.Noble@westsuffolk.gov.uk 

Stephen.Frost@westsuffolk.gov.uk 

Thanks for reading this! 

Nicky Glading 

Eriswell Parish Clerk 


